
E 51    

Thunder Bay Jazz Society fonds

Originals, 13 cm of textual records, 1978-1986. 

Scope and Content: The Thunder Bay Jazz Society fonds is a collection of correspondence,

newsletters, public service announcements, questionnaires, information about artists and other

records relating to the activities of the organization. 

Series E 51/1/1-13: Files - 13 cm - 1978-1986 (originals). 

1) General correspondence, meetings, etc. 

2) Newsletters and special mailings (1984-1986)

3) Newsletters 

4) Interest finder and questionnaires (responses to questionnaire sent out in 1985

regarding the society’s activities)

5) Correspondence regarding out of town artists

6) Moe Koffman file; contains correspondence, clippings, small posters, financial

statements, contacts, promotional material, advertising, booking information

regarding Moe Koffman’s tour in 1978. 

7) Moe Koffman file (1981); contains correspondence, clippings, small posters,

financial statements, contacts, promotional material, tickets, and advertisements. 

8) Moe Koffman file (1982); contains correspondence, advertisements, program,

minutes of meeting

9) Dave Young 1983 Concert; contains correspondence, advertisements, small

posters

10) Jim Pinchin Quintet file (1985); contains correspondence, clippings, small

posters, financial statements, contacts, promotional material and advertising

11) Jazz Bosh file (1985); contains correspondence, clippings, small posters,

financial statements, contacts, promotional material and advertising

12) Peter Leitch and David Young file (1985); contains correspondence,

clippings, small posters, financial statements, contacts, promotional material and

advertising

13) Dixieland Bash (1986); contains correspondence, clippings, small posters,

financial statements, contacts, promotional material and advertising

Organizational Sketch: The Thunder Bay Jazz Society was an organization founded in 1971 to

create a greater appreciation of jazz. From 1971 to 1978 the society consisted of a “Big Band”

which performed each Sunday at the Mary J.L. Black library. Beginning in 1978 membership in

the society was opened to fans. In 1983 an executive was set up to run the society, and a

newsletter began in 1984. By then its membership was up to 200. The society folded in 1986. 

Additional Information:

Related Material: See also 998.2.1-12


